COPY.

6th February, 1933.

My dear Gibbs,
I received your telegram this morning regarding
Seotts No. 303, and in confirmation of mine in reply I regret
to find that in the assignment letter the word "wood" was
erased instead of "eteel". It would appear that a similar error
has ocurred in the letter tc the Builders, so perhaps you
will be good enough to arrange for the necessary amendment.
Many thanks for drawing our attention to this
matter and apoldgising for the trouble you have been put to,
¥ith kindest regards,

Yours sincerely,

H- A- Gibbﬂ. Esq.,
GLASGOWV.



